
roi Montana Commission of Continuing Legal Education
State Bar of Montana, P.O. Box 577, Helena, MT 59624 (406) 442-7660

August 11, 2021

William G. Jungbauer
4601 Weston Woods Way
St. Paul, MN 55127

RE: MCLE Compliance Confirmation

Dear Mr. Jungbauer,

Thank you for reporting your CLE activities and addressing your non-compliance
with mandatory CLE requirements.

This is to confirm your compliance with aIl MCLE requirements under the
Montana Supreme Court Rules for Continuing Legal Education through the
reporting year that ended March 31, 2021.

You can submit this Ietter to the Montana Supreme Court along with your
petition for reinstatement to active status.

If you have any questions in this regard, please contact my office.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Rickman, Administrator
Montana Commission of CLE

08/09/2021

Case Number: PR 06-0544


